
Perfect  Christmas  gift  for
him at Players Lounge

Suzie Gillespie, owner of the Players Lounge, explains why
good grooming is all-important – and why it’s the perfect
Christmas gift for the man you love. 

 

What do you buy the man who has everything? 

 

The answer is: the chance to look good and feel good.  Looking
his best will give him  added confidence – just what he needs
for a job interview, an important client meeting, his wedding
day, or a special date, to name but a few big occasions. 

 

We have the solution for the ideal Christmas present: a
Players Lounge gift voucher.  You can buy these for any

amount you choose, or for a specific treatment.  And they are
great value for money too. 

 

Just some of the treatments on offer include a shampoo and
haircut, with a scalp massage, for just £28.50; facials from
£35-£80 – all in the comfort of our fully reclining barber’s
chairs, or how about the ultimate shaving experience?  We will
pamper the man in your life with a hot towel shave, using
exclusive products, for only £30, or £38 if you’d like to
include a relaxing neck and shoulder massage. 
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The men of Edinburgh love our grooming packages too.  For
between  £56-£76,  these  can  include  a  facial,  hot  shave,
shampoo & conditioner, scalp massage and a haircut, leaving
him groomed and styled for his big day. 

 

So, why not drop by our salon at 161a Rose St, to buy a
voucher now?  Or give us a call on 0131 225 3188.  You can
also find out more about The Players Lounge and our treatments
at  www.the-players-lounge.com  and  follow  us  on  Twitter
@PlayersLounge. 
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